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General  

  

Devonport City Council strives to ensure that its services are accessible 

to everyone. We aim to improve the accessibility of information on our 
website for as many people as possible. 

 

Accessibility on Devonport.tas.gov.au  

  

Devonport.tas.gov.au makes available the UserWay Website Accessibility 

Widget that is powered by a dedicated accessibility server. The software 

allows Devonport.tas.gov.au to improve its compliance with the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG 2.1).  

 

How to use the Accessibility Menu 

 

Th website accessibility menu can be enabled either by hitting the tab key 

when the page first loads or by clicking the accessibility menu icon that 

appears on the corner of the page. After triggering the accessibility 

menu, please wait a moment for the accessibility menu to load in its 

entirety.  

 

Disclaimer: 

In an ongoing effort to continually improve and fix accessibility issues, 

we regularly scan the website content with Userway’s Accessibility 
Scanner. 

Despite our efforts, some content on Devonport City Council’s website may 

not meet current accessibility standards. This includes documents received 
from third parties. 

 

Further Assistance: 

If you wish to report an accessibility issue, have any questions, or need 

further assistance, please contact Devonport City Council Customer Support 
as follows: 

 

Email: council@devonport.tas.gov.au 

Phone: +61 (03) 6424 0511 

https://www.w3.org/WAI/standards-guidelines/wcag/glance/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/standards-guidelines/wcag/glance/
mailto:council@devonport.tas.gov.au

